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Chair Diane Porter, members of the Board; it is my pleasure to call your attention to a few items of 
special interest.   
 
Congratulations to Carter Traditional Elementary School for receiving a TELL Kentucky Winner’s Circle 
Award. Schools were selected for outstanding teaching conditions based on their TELL survey results, 
student achievement data, school safety, and other criteria.  
 
In September 2013, Louisville Linked served 5,839 students and in October 2013, 12, 863 students were 
served. 
 
The Superintendent’s Student Advisory Council was established to provide the Superintendent and the 
district with “student voices” on key initiatives. The group is comprised of a representative from each of 
the district’s high schools. The group meets with me throughout the school year and each member can 
be invited to serve a two- or three-year term. 
 
Local General Electric (GE) has stepped up once again to support our students. With the ongoing work of 
Debbie Anderson and SkillsUSA’s National Competition is returning to Louisville in 2015 for six years. GE 
wants to ramp up participation and interest in hopes to gain future skilled candidates for manufacturing 
jobs here in Louisville. GE has committed to supporting Iroquois and Jeffersontown high schools’ 
SkillsUSA programs for the 2013-14 school year. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
At this time, I recommend the consent calendar for your consideration. 

 
 
 

 


